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CRAB & LOBSTER SIGN REQUEST 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 61/17  14 AUGUST 2017 

The purpose of this paper is to ask Members to consider a request from the landlords of the Crab & 
Lobster to erect a directional sign in the Town Centre. 

NO. DETAILS 

1)  INTRODUCTION  

a) The landlords of the Crab & Lobster, David and Dianne Weedon, are concerned that their site 
at the bottom of Grove Road needs Town Centre signage to make residents and visitors aware 
of its presence. 

b) They have requested the Town Council’s permission to erect a suitable sign on land managed 
by the Town Council at the bottom of Spring Hill. 

2)  THE REQUEST 

a) The request is for permission to install a directional sign just behind the low wall at the bottom 
of Springhill as in the image below. 

b) The proposed sign would say ‘the Crab & Lobster’ with ‘Cask Ales & Good Food’.  

 

3)  RECOMMENDATION 

Members are recommended to consider the request, bearing in mind the precedent agreement to 
it would establish, or refer it to the Assets & Services Working Group for further discussion. 

 
 
 
 
 


